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f. C:mm:n::eahh Edisen) 1400 Opus Place
Downers orove, Illinois t>0515-

February 3, 1992

Hr. A. Dert Davis
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission '

Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn. IL 60137

Subject: Quad Cities Station Security Program Allegations
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254 and 50-265
Allegation No. RIII-91-A-0096-

Reference: (a) Letter from C. Norelius-to Cordell Reed
dated December 20, 1991

Dear Hr. Davis:

Reference (a) Informed Commonwealth Edison of Security Program
allegations at Quad Cities Station received by the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission Region III. (NRC allegation RIII-91-A-0096). -An investigation was
performed and is contained in Attachment "A".

The attachment to this letter contains information which'is exempt from
public disclosure according to 10CFR 2.790(a)(7).

Please address any questions concerning this matter to this office.

Very truly yours,

'

T. J. ovach
Nuclear Licensing Manager

Attachment

cc: W. Torney (RIII)-
_

NRC Resident Inspector - Quad Cities
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